
                                                                        
 
 
Dear Quiet Waters Students, Families, Teachers, and Staff, 
 
On behalf of your PTA, we would like to welcome you to Quiet Waters Elementary School. Last year was 
amazing and we know this year can be even better with some great events that we have planned. We want 
to make sure we create as many opportunities as possible for you to be involved in your child’s school.  
 
The PTA's mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and 
communities to advocate for all children. Some of the wonderful ways we were able to give back to our 
teachers and students last year included: 
 

• Purchasing online educational programs including Spelling City, Flocabulary, Digital Coach, Reflex 

Math, Generation Genius and many others. 

• Supporting our Specials Programs and Teachers with individual grade grants  

• Providing awards and recognition to the students and teachers for various achievements 

throughout the year. 

• Hosting the Holiday Shop, Scholastic Book Fair, Teacher Appreciation Week, Family Movie Night. 

Along with the wonderful ways of giving back to our students and programs, we are working towards 
donating back to our school so they can upgrade and build new playground areas for our students. 
 
Become part of our team today, there is no commitment to volunteer.  Just by signing up you are supporting 
our school, and our children.  Join us at qwe.memberhub.com or by scanning the QR Code below.  You can 
also order your new Spirit Wear, pre-order yearbooks and birthday shoutouts all by clicking the QR code 
below. If you have any questions of concerns, please email us at quietwaterselementarypta@gmail.com. 
 
 
We hope you are as enthusiastic as we are to get involved in what we know is going to be an unbelievable 
year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tina Linn- PTA President   Jill Foldessy- 1st V P 
Darlene Bragg - 2nd V P                 Andrea Shearman- 3rd V P 
Val Mayer  – 4th V P     Yamilka Castellanos- Cor. Secretary 
Dana Greenland – Recording Secretary Tina Carrils- Treasurer   
Cheri Silvera - Historian   
  
     
   

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

Aug. 26th- Hungry Howie’s Spirit Night.  https://www.browardschools.com/Page/10571 Be sure to 

mention QWE when ordering 
Sept 21st - First PTA General Meeting 
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* Like us on Facebook and find us on the QWE Website * 


